
NEW STORY NEWS DECEMBER 2020 
 

The next New Story meeting is Monday, January 25, at 6:30 pm for fellowship and at 7:00pm for a 
program.  The program has not yet been planned!  What is on your mind?  What would you like to do?   

There is no New Story meeting in December. 

Meetings this Fall 

• The video of Dave Damm Luhr’s presentation at the November meeting “Transforming Core 
Beliefs and Assumptions: Practicing our way forward” is available for viewing here:  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KkKtFO98aj8MlInQXMwatdbUutQjzIiw/view?usp=sharing 

And here are just the PowerPoint slides: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GqvCDMgOZ2cUdgQePk6eCEa-cxPMLesP/view?usp=sharing 

• The New Story News for November with my essay “Rainbows and Clouds” is available here: 

https://fmcquaker.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/NS-Newsletter-November-2020.pdf 

• Our October meeting was on prayer.  Here is the report: 

https://fmcquaker.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Report-on-10.26.2020.pdf 

• In September, I presented a PowerPoint on the New Story that I had prepared for a forum at 
Friends Meeting at Cambridge “Change the Story; Change the World.”  The slides are available 
here: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WXhd_cM8bD5SNbeKma-9W7_NAK3yuHBV/view?usp=sharing 

• For a summary of the thoughts and themes from Spring, 2020, prepared by Dave Damm Luhr 
see here: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ciHvYrDnJW0AwWZCZHQu0K3OqbdwYfAjpL6cYOtmcuA
/edit?usp=sharing 

What appeals to me from this summary is the theme “discussion of our evolution of 
consciousness, maybe in the framework of the Deep Time perspective and the evolving, non-
static universe in which we are called to be co-creators of God’s sacred creation.  

 

This is where we have been.  It’s a new year!  Where do we go from here? 

Cornelia Parkes, Convenor, New Story Group at FMC 

PS:  See the summary of my correspondence with Renate Rose and invitation for you to participate here: 

https://fmcquaker.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/correspondence-12.2020.pdf  
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